
Dear 

Sigma Pi Fraternity will be holding its annual Mid-Year Leadership Conference in St. Louis, 
Missouri on January 6th through January 8th. Sigma Pi Fraternity is one of the top men’s 
collegiate organizations in North America where our men strive for excellence by living our core 
values that promote fellowship, develop character and leadership, advance heightened moral 
awareness, enable academic achievement, and inspire service. 

The Mid-Year Leadership Conference is an annual conference designed for the newly elected 
President, Vice President, Treasurer and Recruitment Chairman of the chapter on campus. It is 
an intensive two-day training conference designed to give new officers the knowledge and 
details of their officer positions. In addition it is a great way for Sigma Pi undergraduate 
members to meet with other undergraduate and alumni Sigma Pi members, share ideas and 
network. Typical sessions will include but are not limited to: leadership accountability, fiscal 
management, personal development, and delegation of duties and how to market your chapter 
for success. 

Although attendance at the conference requires absence from 
your class, the student understands that it is their responsibility to make up any assignments or 
exams that they may miss and at your convenience.  

Your assistance and cooperation is appreciated. Please contact me if you have any questions 
about the upcoming Mid-Year Leadership Conference  

Sincerely, 

Jason Walker
Executive Director Sigma 
Pi Fraternity 
jwalker@sigmapi.org  
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